
From: Dipak ZINZUWADIA   
Sent: 2022/06/15 11:21 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Sodhi, Karamjot 
<Karamjot.Sodhi@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Dhindsa, Harneet <Harneet.Dhindsa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Public Meeting Follow Up letter - [OZS-2019-0014] - 6875 and 6889 Mayfield 
Road 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Dear Karamjot Jee and team of city clerk, 

 

I am out of country on coming Monday and could not attend the meeting however, 

 

I strongly raise objection for this development permit . We can schedule meeting at later time , I 

will message you once I will be back. 

 

 

Meanwhile please answer following questions. 

 

During the creation of master plan .  

There is a certain criteria was laid down to name “Executive community”. 

 

1. What clauses are laid down to change the definition of executive community ? 

 

2. Because of what reason executive community need to add townhomes if  nearby area is 

completely un developed beyond east of gore road ?-Which it self is semi executive community. 

 

3. How many times public and technical meetings were conducted to change the definition of 

executive community? If yes when ? Who participated ? 

Please mention their qualification , designation and experience related to urban development . 

 

4. . Does anywhere mention in any of the urban development plan that Townhomes can be a part 

of executive community? If yes then what are the criteria to add townhomes. 

 

5 please mention the list of email address of committees member of urban development who 

created this “executive community “. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dipak Zinzuwadia  

 

 

mailto:City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca
mailto:Karamjot.Sodhi@brampton.ca
mailto:Harneet.Dhindsa@brampton.ca

